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NOTE FROM THE DELEGATION OF PERU PROPOSING DATES FOR
THE XXIII INTER-AMERICAN CONGRESS OF MINISTERS AND 
HIGH-LEVEL AUTHORITIES OF TOURISM
PERMANENT MISSION OF PERU

TO THE 
ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES
Note Nº 7-5-M/407

The Permanent Mission of Peru presents its compliments to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States (OAS) – Executive Secretariat for Integral Development – and has the honor to advise that the Ministry of Foreign Trade and Tourism (MINCETUR) proposes September 3-4, 2015 as the dates for the Twenty-Third OAS Inter-American Congress of Ministers and High-Level Authorities of Tourism to be held, in Lima.

In that regard, the Mission would be most grateful for the necessary procedures to begin, for the Inter-American Council for Integral Development (CIDI) to convene the aforementioned meeting.
The Permanent Mission of Peru avails itself of this opportunity to convey to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States–Executive Secretariat for Integral Development–renewed assurances of its highest consideration.
Washington, D.C., December 16, 2014

To the

General Secretariat of the Organization of American States

Executive Secretariat for Integral Development
Washington, D.C.
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